Taylor Borough
Special Council Meeting
January 22, 2020

The Taylor Borough Council held a Special Council Meeting on
Wednesday, January 22, 2020 at 7:00 P.M. at the Taylor Municipal
Building, 122 Union Street, Taylor, Pennsylvania.

On Roll Call — Councilman Naro, Yes; Councilman DeAngelo, Yes;
Councilman Fallon, Yes; Councilman Tigue, Yes; Councilman Digwood,
Yes; Councilman McKeel, No; President Mickavicz, Yes; Mayor
Praschak, No.

President Mickavicz chaired the meeting. He asked if the public had any
comments or input on the Agenda items — There were none.

President Mickavicz entertained a motion to consider Ordinance No. 1 of
2020, establishing two-way traffic of the 100 block of Middle Street,
Taylor, PA and there shall be no parking in this section of Middle Street
for a distance of 250 feet from South Main Street to termination. A
motion to adopt by Councilman Tigue and seconded by Councilman
DeAngelo. A Roll Call Vote was conducted — Councilman Naro, Yes;
Councilman DeAngelo, Yes; Councilman Fallon, Yes; Councilman
Tigue, Yes; Councilman Digwood, Yes; President Mickavicz, Yes.
Having received a unanimous vote, Ordinance No. 1 of 2020 was
adopted.

Next, President Mickavicz entertained a motion to consider Ordinance
No. 2 of 2020, establishing or re-establishing a no parking zone along
portions of South Main Street, North Main Street, and Union Street in
order to improve public safety and sight distance. Solicitor Jones gave a
brief overview. A motion was made by Councilman Tigue and seconded
by Councilman Fallon. A Roll Call was conducted — Councilman Naro,
Yes; Councilman DeAngelo, Yes; Councilman Fallon, Yes; Councilman
Tigue, Yes; Councilman Digwood, Yes; President Mickavicz, Yes.
Having received a unanimous vote, Ordinance No. 2 of 2020 was
adopted.

Next, President Mickavicz entertained a motion to hire Patricia L.
Zimmer for a part-time clerk position at the Taylor Community Center.
The required clearances (Act 34, Act 114 and Act 151) have been
submitted. The starting hourly rate of pay is $10.00 per hour. The
position is an on call, as needed with no guarantee of hours. A motion
was made by Councilman Digwood and seconded by Councilman Tigue.
A Roll Call was conducted — Councilman Naro, Yes; Councilman
DeAngelo, Yes; Councilman Fallon, Yes; Counciiman Tigue, Yes;
Councilman Digwood, Yes; President Mickavicz, Yes. Having received a
unanimous vote, the motion passed.



Next, President Mickavicz asked the Public for any input or comments. There
were none.

The Meeting was adjourned.

Kenneth F. Mickavicz, President Kristi Evans, Borough Secretary



